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To: rick@xenogamy—pl.demon.co.uk

Good Morning Rick,

Robert Allender has copied me into the correspondence received from the MSA
regarding the above and it is welcome news for the club.

I would just like to extend my sincere thanks to you for the fair way in which
you observed our event. Your report appeared to accurately identify all the
small niggling details which need addressing prior to the next race meeting.

I would also like to extend my personal thanks to you for the pleasant and
friendly manner in which you conducted your day with us, however, knowing you,
I did not expect this to be any different. It was a pleasure to have your
company and share your sense of humour again!

I hope we meet again soon.

Kindest regards to you and Chris. Ken
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Motorsport Ireland

Motorsport
Irela”d 34 Dawson Street

Dublin 2, Ireland.

Tel: (01) 677 5628

Fax: (01) 671 0793

2" July 2001

Mr. Robert Allender

The Welsh Racing Drivers Association Ltd.
50 Trallwn Road

Swansea

SA7 9XA
South Wales

Re: WRDA

Dear Robert,
Congratulations on your recent “elevation” to National B status events.

We will forward a copy of your letter to the Race Committee for their information so that they
may include you in the file for 2002.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

O R

F\O Alex Smcla\r/
I Executive Manager
Motorsport Ireland

et D. Quigley, Race Committee
P. Todd, MSA
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